
UNITED NATIONS 

SECURITY 
COUNCIL 

With reference to the letter addressed to Your Excellency by the ?e cent 

Representative of Greece on ll September ng a= alleged 

violation of the Greek air space hy Turkis a I have the honour 

to inform you that inquiries camLed out by the tent Turkish authorities have 

showr? that no'such violation of the Greek air space 
I shall be grateful if Your Excellency would ki this letter 

circulated as a dacuuent of the Security Council. 
Please accept, etc. 

(SQg& bran 
&b&ass 

Per eat Representative of Turkey 
to the United B3tfons 

65-26101 


